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IMU related newsletters  
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The IMU and some of its Commissions and Committees issue newsletters regularly throughout 
the year. They are: 
 
IMU News 
ICMI Newsletter 
CWM Newsletter 
 
All newsletters are now being delivered via a third-party newsletter provider, making them 
visually appealing and user-friendly. The provider is fully compliant with the EU General Data 
Protection Regulation (GDPR).  
 
Subscription is via a simple two-step opt in process. Existing subscribers have already been 
notified of the change and the subscription renewal process. We are now writing to all members 
to encourage everyone to subscribe to these newsletters via the links above and keep up-to-
date with news from the community. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://www.mathunion.org/organization/imu-news#on-page-1
https://www.mathunion.org/icmi/publications/icmi-newsletter#on-page-3
https://www.mathunion.org/cwm/about/cwm-newsletter#on-page-0

